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October 2, 2019

Ms. Ratna S. Pottumuthu, P.E., LEED AP
Engineer IV, Project Engineer
Department of Development Services
City of Corpus Christi

2406 Leopard Street

Corpus Christi, TX 78408

RE:  Cayo Del Oso Subdivision, Section 3 - Final Plat
Project: 18PL1075

Dear Ms. Pottumuthu:

In order to avoid the expiration of the final plat for Cayo Del Oso Subdivision, Section 3 on
October 31, 2019, this letter is written to request that the validity of the final plat be extended for
six (6) months beyond the date of expiration. This extension is necessary to provide more time
with scheduling the commencement of construction on the subdivision.

We respectfully ask that the extension request be included on the agenda for the next scheduled
Planning Commission meeting. Also enclosed is check #24318 in the amount of $38.00 for fees.

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me at (361) 578-9836 or by email at
rbridges@urbanvictoria.com.
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